CORRESPONDENCE

JAN 23, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 00740-17
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 8:36 AM

To: '‘Robert J. Kriner'

Subject: RE: rates for Gulf Power

Good morning Mr. Kriner,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Robert J. Kriner [mailto:rkriner@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2017 4:04 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: rates for Gulf Power

| am on a fixed income and my pay did not go up like Gulf power wants, leave the bills the way they
are and maybe should go down

Robert Kriner
850-481-1672

Challenges are part of our daily lives.


FPSC Commission Clerk
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